
 
 

STAN ROSE JOINS PERMANENT EDITORIAL BOARD 

February 2016—Stan Rose has joined the Permanent Editorial Board (PEB) of the Aviators Model Code of 

Conduct initiative. Mr. Rose Rose has been the Director of Safety for a major industry NGO since 2010. He has 

been involved in the helicopter industry for more than 40 years and has served in numerous and varied 

positions. He has been a pilot, a Program Director for Air Medical operations, and a 

business development specialist. He has also worked on several overseas projects in 

both maintenance and operations roles.  

 

Stan began his career as a U.S. Army pilot in Vietnam, and later attended the 

Maintenance Officer/Test Pilot Course with the U.S. Army Reserves before moving on 

to the civil helicopter industry. He has flown a variety of helicopter missions including Airborne Law 

Enforcement, Offshore oil production and Air Medicine.   

 

 Rose has been active in diverse public service assignments that include voluntary positions as Chairman of an 

EMS Council, the AAMS Board, a State Bioterrorism Preparedness Committee, and the FAA Part 135 Rule 

Making Committee. The experience that Rose has accumulated in maintenance, operations, management, and 

business development will be leveraged greatly in his role on the Permanent Editorial Board. 

 
The PEB provides editorial oversight and stewardship of the Aviators Model Code of Conduct (AMCC) suite of 

codes, including the Aviation Maintenance Technicians Model Code of Conduct, Glider Aviators Model Code of 

Conduct, Helicopter Pilots Model Code of Conduct, Light Sport Aviators Model Code of Conduct, Seaplane 

Pilots Model Code of Conduct, Student Pilots Model Code of Conduct, and supporting materials (collectively, 

“the Codes”). The Codes provide tools to advance airmanship, flight safety, professionalism, and the vibrancy 

of the aviation community. The Codes are “living documents,” intended to be updated periodically to reflect 

changes in aviation practices and the aviation environment.  

The Codes are available to the aviation community as a free public service at <www.secureav.com>. The 

Permanent Editorial Board is presented at <www.secureav.com/PEB.pdf>. For further information about the 

AMCC initiative, contact <PEB@secureav.com>. 
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